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TESLA ROAD CLOSED DUE TO LIVERMORE FIRES

LIVERMORE, CA - Due to the fire in Livermore, Tesla Road is closed to all traffic at the
intersections of Greenville Road and Cross Road. Tesla Road will remain closed until at least
6:00 p.m. today. It will reopen when CAL Fire and CHP determine the fire no longer presents
a hazard to residents and/or vehicular traffic.

During the closure, Alameda County Public Works Agency crews are on scene and are
directing traffic away from the closure area. Motorists are encouraged to follow the detour
signs guiding traffic to the alternate routes of either I-580 or Altamont Pass Road.

For current closure status, please visit the Public Works Agency’s website at

www.acgov.org/pwa.
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